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13 October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 

School Visitor Check-in 

A single School Visitor check-in system for every school across the state is coming from 
18 October! 
 
The Department of Education has partnered with Service NSW to provide a 
streamlined, digital school sign-in system for visitors and contractors at every NSW 
government school.  
 
Benefits of the new system include: 

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast as 20 seconds!   

• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 contact tracing ensuring every school is 
compliant with the NSW COVID-19 mandate.  

• Giving every school greater access to streamlined NSW Government services.  

Watch our short parent video to see how it works for parents or our contractor video. 
 
Who can use School Visitor check-in 
 

• Visitors such as parents and carers, contractors, service providers and volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 are not required to use School Visitor Check-in. 
School Visitor Check-in will be ready from 18 October at all NSW Government schools. 
For more information visit School Visitor Check-in on the department website. 
 
As a Level 3 Plus school following a staged return to on-site learning, non-essential 
visitors are not permitted on the Helensburgh Public School site. The new School 
Visitor Check-in will be operational when non-essential visitors are permitted to return. 
 
 
 
Regards 
Ewen Neild 
Principal 
 
 
 

mailto:helensburg-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://helensburg-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded
https://youtu.be/g2LKZxKpxBo
https://youtu.be/PxXMiw2Fy2s

